
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Community Development - Planning                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  November 18, 2024 

Re: Report - Letter to Mayor from Bicycle and Pedestrian Commission regarding the Interstate 

70 project, Rocheport to Columbia Future Phase 
 

 

 

Attached is a letter signed by Elke Boyd, Chair of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Commission. 

The Commission initially discussed the draft letter at their September 18 meeting, but tabled it 

for one month to continue discussion in October. At the October 16, 2024 meeting, the 

Commission unanimously passed a motion to approve sending the letter to the Mayor.  

 

 

 

The letter to the Mayor from the Bicycle and Pedestrian Commission is attached. This letter is 

signed by the Chair of the Commission and was given unanimous approval in a motion 

passed at their October 16 meeting. The letter provides comments on the Improve I-70 

Project Future Phase from Rocheport to Columbia.  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: None.  

 

Long-Term Impact: None. 

 

 
 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Reliable Infrastructure, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: 

Tertiary   
 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Mobility, Connectivity, and Accessibility, Secondary Impact: Infrastructure, 

Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 
 

 

 

Date Action 

  

 

 
 

 

Acceptance of the Report. 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

